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Black Hawk College is
pleased to announce Mr.
Tim Wynes, J.D., has
been selected as its next
president. Wynes has
been president of Inver
Hills Community College
since 2010 and was
named president of
Dakota County Technical
College in 2013. He
continues to serve both
colleges.

The college conducted a nationwide search with the assistance of the Pauly Group, Inc., an
executive search firm specializing in executive academic search consulting located in
Springfield, Illinois.

Wynes has signed an offer acceptance confirmation until final contract terms are reached.
He is expected to assume the role of president on or before July 1.
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